
Superintendent of Schools
Phone:  269-695-8401 Fax:  269-695-8450
401 West Chicago Street Buchanan, Michigan 49107

December 10, 2021

Buchanan Families,

This letter is intended to update you regarding the threat at Buchanan High School
which happened on Monday, December 6, 2021. The student making the comment
was removed from school on Monday and has not returned. Our local police
department has been handling the investigation.

Buchanan Community Police have been supportive by providing surveillance of our
buildings throughout the day.

Our building leadership continues to observe and connect with students throughout
the high school.

Once more, school safety is our number one priority. I also want to commend those
students again who shared this information with school leadership. We encourage
students to report anything suspicious. Further, students may confidentiality and
anonymously call or text the Herd Hotline at 269-409-1153 to make a report.

As always, in addition to reporting threats or suspicious activity to school staff,
everyone has access to the confidential reporting tool, OK2Say. Anyone can report
tips confidentially on criminal activities or potential harm directed at students,
school employees, or schools. Tips can be submitted 24 hours a day, 7 days a week.

Educationally yours,

Patricia L. Robinson
Superintendent of Buchanan Community Schools

https://www.michigan.gov/ok2say/

